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Old Herald Files 

One of our favorite Metamora artists and historians, Bob Remmert, generously provided over 200 clips out of the Metamora Herald and 
other photos. Most date from the 70s to the 80s – and beyond! Since we celebrate Valentine’s Day this month, we thought it would be 
fun to reprint some of the old anniversary pictures. Think about everything these couples saw! 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Visit our Website at 

www.historicmetamora.com 

NEWSLETTER 
February 2018 

Like us on Facebook (Ctrl+click here)  

 

https://www.facebook.com/metamorahistory/?fref=ts


 

 

 
   

 
 

 

   

   

 
 

   

   



   

  
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

Contact Us 
Questions, ideas - Love to 

hear from you 

Laure Adams, President, 369-2353 or jrfarmer@mtco.com; Dave Pohlman, Vice President 369-3290; pohlman46@yahoo.com 367-

4426; Jim Efaw, Secretary,  367-6099 or jimefaw-mahp@eggroll.com; Jack Weddle, Treasurer, 645-0963, jweddle@mtco.com; 

Board members: Lee Summer, 367-4059, 635-0259, lsummer@mtco.com Mary Curry, 367-2185, curry@mtco.com; Rick Lotz, 648-

2010, lots@mtco.com 
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